22nd June 2021

Dear Parent/carer,

We are pleased to tell you that we have finally been able to rearrange the remaining skiing lessons for your child. The sessions are:

Friday 25th July, Friday 2nd July and Friday 9th July.

We will go from school and return to school at around 5.15pm however you can collect your child from the Chill Factore at 5pm if you prefer.

Warm clothes and gloves are essential.

Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any problems.

Kind regards

Aiddy Smith
PE Coordinator